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6th Grade Graduates Honored
Reaching the end of 6th grade is quite a milestone for sixth grade students at Erving 
Elementary School.  Some students have been with us for just a few years, some more, some 
even for nine years!  

Things didn’t quite go their way for the end of this year, so one way we thought we could 
honor them was to have these graduate signs created as a reminder of students who are 
ending their journey with us.

Last week, these sixth graders received the full model treatment, posing in four different 
scenes for a professional photographer that was hired.  We could not have asked for a more 
beautiful day for their photo-shoot.

These signs are posted along our butterfly garden in front of the school.  Please take a moment 
and drive by to see these amazing kids’ pictures and honor them.  Just think, before you know 
it, it’s your children’s time to end here.  

Goodbyes are never easy, but they can sometimes put a smile on your face, even if only briefly, 
 as you are expressing them.  

Mr. Burnett
Ms. Galvin



Dear Families and Friends of Erving Elementary School,

To our graduating students, I am honored to share this important moment in 
your educational career.   I have loved the laughs, the chats, and seeing you 
develop as students during my first year at Erving Elementary School.   You are 
growing, maturing, and blossoming into extraordinary people. The future is 
yours to imagine, create, and seize.  Have a wonderful summer and enjoy the 
next part of your journey. 

Have a great weekend everyone!

Sincerely,
Lisa Candito

From The Principal’s Desk: 

If you'd like to listen to a chapter book being read 
out loud, be sure to see what Ms. Urban is posting 
on the EES website. Right now she's reading Toys 
Come Home by Emily Jenkins. You can hear the 
very beginning of it on the last video of Toys Go 
Out. You can also see the other books she's read. 
Mr. Smith created special buttons on the site so 
you can see each book's videos. Hope you enjoy 
them!

FROM THE PTO:

Since we are not able to do our traditional staff 
appreciation activities we decided to make a slide show to 
thank everyone.  Please click HERE.

https://sites.google.com/erving.com/eesschoolvideos/ms-urban-reads
https://bit.ly/3aEoV4l


Hello EES Family!, 

This week was full of being outdoors. I played golf, longboarded, and went to the beach. Golf is 
a difficult game: easy to learn and almost impossible to master, but I have a lot of fun while 
playing. It is a constant challenge to improve yourself, and that is what makes me want to 
play it the most. I am not bragging, I am an athletic gentleman, but at golf I absolutely stink! It 
is so frustrating but that is why I love it. If it was easy, everyone would try to become a 
professional golfer. This week was my friend Sydney’s Birthday and we had a blast. We went 
to the beach and went swimming even though the water was bone chilling! WE did not put on 
enough sunscreen and we both are pretty burnt. So learn from us and put on some sunscreen 
if you go outside when it is sunny. 

I miss you all 

Mr. Hogg

MENU
Week of June 1st – 7th

Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday morning Turkey, ham & cheese club sandwich, baby carrots & 
hummus, tuna salad sandwich, pickles, English muffin w/butter, pancakes, orange, 
applesauce, mandarin oranges & Craisins.  

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday morning Cheeseburger, WG roll, potato salad,  chicken wrap 
w/cheese, fries, French toast sticks, cereal, apple, diced pears, diced peaches & raisins.

Friday, Saturday, Sunday & Monday morning  Pizza, 1 PB&J & 1 ham & cheese sandwich, green 
beans, sliced carrots, corn, 3 cereals, cheese sticks, frozen strawberries, Craisins, applesauce, 
orange juice, apple, frozen fruit cup

All meals are subject to change without notice.  Please wash all fresh produce before eating.

iPad Return Schedule
When: Tuesday, June 9th

Where: Erving Elementary School, Drive 
through drop off

*Please remember to bring the chargers if 
you were given one!

Contact Mrs. Smith @
(jennifer.smith@erving.com) with 
questions / concerns.

Time:
11:30 - 6th Grade
12:00 - 5th Grade
12:30 - 4th Grade
  1:00 - 33rdrd Grade Grade
  1:30 - 2nd Grade
  2:00 - 1st Grade
  2:30 - Kindergarten
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